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We believe that every child deserves the joy of reading, but for some, the journey is filled with obstacles. 
Recognizing the struggles that disabilities like dyslexia pose to our students, our dedicated teachers have 
reached out for specialized assistance. Today, we are thrilled to introduce another ray of hope for our 
children who face these educational hurdles… we are aiming to turn these challenges into triumphs!  
Thanks to the kindness of two dedicated donors, we’ve acquired a special reading curriculum tailored to 
our needs. And in addition to that, an incredible young specialist in reading education has generously 
offered to guide our teachers in deploying this curriculum.  
A massive shout out to the 15 wonderful volunteers who meticulously organized and prepared the 
materials, making sure everything is perfect for our teachers and students. As well as the young lady 
donating her expertise to train our staff — your time will change countless lives!  
Jim and Tammy Walters are currently at The Fold with their volunteers and all of the curriculum.  

 
The	team	had	an	energetic	first	day	at	The	Fold.	After	a	long	journey,	they	hit	the	ground	running	and	
wrapped	up	the	day	with	hearts	full	of	joy.	Joy	shared	a	powerful	story	about	the	wise	and	foolish	builders,	
reminding	us	all	to	build	our	lives	on	a	solid	foundation.	They	also	spent	some	special	moments	sharing	'stand	
firm'	bracelets	with	the	kids,	filling	the	air	with	smiles	and	spirit.	

 



Smiles, hugs, and heartfelt moments from The Fold! The team has been immersed in a whirlwind of joy, 
love, hope, and sharing Jesus with the incredible children here. From arts and crafts to Bible Study and 
lively skits, every day is a new chapter of inspiration and connection!  Seeing the happiness radiate from 
the children’s faces has been deeply fulfilling for the team. It’s a reminder of the profound impact of 
sharing the Hope of Jesus Christ!  
 

 
 
Our friend Moji who frequently visits The Fold for education purposes recently spent a whole weekend and 
brought a group of volunteers who camped out and played lots of games with the Children. Then a few days 
later he brought the Elevation Home School group with him, and both schools went head to head playing games 
that stimulated critical thinking and problem-solving.  

 

 

 
Jim and Tammy Walters of New Road Missions will be at The Fold until 9 June and will have multiple 
teams come and volunteer at The Fold during that time.  We look forward to more pictures and stories. 

The Fold has been so blessed by all our supporters and their continued support. We look forward to 
the future and pray for the children who will be helped in the future. 

 
God Bless,  
Paul and Micky Prince 


